
 

 
	
	
	
	

“Go	ye	therefore,	and	teach	all	nations,	
baptizing	them	in	the	name	of	the	Father,	and	of	the	Son,	and	of	the	Holy	Ghost:	

Teaching	them	to	observe	all	things	whatsoever	I	have	commanded	you.”	
Matt	28:19	

 
 
Dear Colleague in Ministry: 
 

 
We’ve been told that as we support mission around the world, support for mission in our 
own backyard is only strengthened. 
 
When God presents unexpected mission opportunities the church must act quickly to meet 
the need. The Unusual Opportunities Fund was established to respond rapidly to these 
unique opportunities. 
 
We hope that you will find the following materials available on 
adventistmission.org/mission-offering/#/Sept8 useful in promoting the Unusual 
Opportunities Offering for Adventist Mission on Sabbath, September 8. Please select the 
resources that best benefit your congregation: 
 

• Poster for your lobby bulletin board or other high-traffic area 
• Series of bulletin announcements and an A5 sheet to duplicate for bulletin inserts 
• Pulpit offering appeal 

	

Thank you in advance for your congregation’s prayers and generous support.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Gary Krause 
Director 
Office	of	Adventist	Mission	
General	Conference	of	Seventh-day	Adventists	
12501	Old	Columbia	Pike	
Silver	Spring,	MD	20904	
United	States	
	

-- 
 
cc:  Head Elder & Church Treasurer 

Unusual Opportunities Offering 

 


